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The development of a bridge through the creek will have a significant negative impact on the
cultural and intrinsic vale of the area while also decreasing the ecological integrity of this
unique ecosystem. Development on the Northern Beaches is meant to be sustainable,
however, this proposed bridge and urban development does not meet adhere to the principals
of sustainable development. Clearing of the land needed and the removal of the endangered
species does not adhere to the principles of ecological integrity or inter generational equity
and therefore should not be permitted.




